
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Kia ora, 

 

You are invited to our co-regulatory forum and an updated Critical Contingency 
Management Plan has been published. 

 

You're invited: Co-regulatory forum 

 
Our annual co-regulatory forum will be held both online and in person on Thursday 1 
December 2022, at 10am.  

 

At the forum each year, we commence development of our Statement of Intent (SoI). This 
year the SoI will cover the financial years 2024-2026.  

 

The forum will establish: 

• A work programme for FY2024, with indicative activity for the subsequent two 
years. 

• Work programme costs for FY2024, which are mainly funded by market fees.  

 

Our co-regulatory model relies on industry input to develop the Statement of Intent. Early 
conversations about priorities are invaluable. We would like to encourage your thoughtful 
input once again. We will send out questions for you to consider ahead of the forum in 
our registration pack. We hope these questions stimulate a dialogue about work 
priorities.  

 

Registration is essential and we request that you register for the event by emailing 
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info@gasindustry.co.nz with 'RSVP co-reg forum’. Please let us know if you are joining us 
in person or online in the subject line of your RSVP. 

 

Closer to the time, registered attendees will receive a registration pack emailed to them 
to prepare for the forum and a link to the online event.  

 

Following your feedback at the forum, we will publish a consultation paper. It will provide 
an opportunity for stakeholders to provide written submissions. 

 

Registration closes on Monday 28 November. 

 

 

Revised Critical Contingency Management Plan published 
 

On 17 October 2022, a revised version of the Critical Contingency Management Plan 
(CCMP) was published on the Critical Contingency Operator’s website.  

 

The published CCMP incorporates an amendment raised by First Gas. The amendment is 
minor in nature, including matters such as updates to the list of stakeholders, updating 
references to the Vector Transmission Code, grammatical and formatting corrections and 
updated Critical Contingency Operator Notice templates.  

 

The amendment was approved by Gas Industry Co as required by the Gas Governance 
(Critical Contingency Management) Regulations 2008.  

 

The CCMP can be found here. 

 

https://www.cco.org.nz/publications/

	Kia ora,

